Village of Berrien Springs
112 N. Cass Street, PO Box 182, Berrien Springs, MI 49103
269-473-6921

VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS
REQUEST FOR BIDS
Downtown Flowerbed Beds, Planting & Maintenance

The Village of Berrien Springs is accepting bids from qualified landscape design and maintenance firms for
landscaping 13 — 14 downtown flower beds, including both planting and first-year maintenance. Bids

should be based on existing plans but may include alternative suggestions.

Proposal documents must be submitted in PDF format via email by 1:00 PM on September 8, 2025, to
pws@yvillageofberriensprings.com. Email subject line must read: “RFP for Downtown Flowerbed Beds,
Planting, and Maintenance.”

Existing plans can be viewed at the Village Hall during business hours.
For inquiries, contact:

Dave Kunde, Public Works Superintendent

Email: pws@yvillageofberriensprings.com | Phone: 269-473-6921

The Village reserves the right to reject any or all proposals.

The Village of Berrien Springs is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer



